Mid-Valley Genaaloglcal Soclety
10 March 1984

The March meeting of the Mid-Valley Genealoglcal
Socie ty was called to order by our president, Valerie
Nichols., The minutes of the February meetlng were
read and approved, )

The treasurer reported thzt the balance is $550,18
in the general fund snd $20,00 in the petty cash fund,

OLD BUSINESS

The Book Committee books that have been purchased
are now in,

UNFINISHED BUSINESS

Changes have been noted in the society'!s by-laws
and they are to be re-read and voted upon at the April
meeting,

NEW BUSINESS

John Matuzak donated a metal shelf to the soclety
for storage of sdditional genealogical material, Ap~-
proval was received in January by the House and Grounds
Committee of the First Christian Church,

New membership rosters, complete with new number-
ing system, was passed out te those members of the soclety
present, Additional copies are available upon request,

Research interest list has been made up, Members
are asked to fill these out and turn into Zdna Wiese,

Our program for this month was a gulded tour of
the 0,8,U, Library, Kerr Library, by Tiiv MatBmmZ | fd 0000 1o

There being no further business, the meeting was
ad journed,

Respectfully submitted,

Martha M, Marsh, Secretary






